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Following the WA State Government announcement with respect to the lockdown, the following protocols 
must be adhered to by all Perth Football League players and officials.   
 
Perth Football League activities have been postponed until 12.01am Saturday July 3 as per WA State 
Government requirements. 
 
This means teams cannot train or play matches across the four-day lockdown period. 
 
Subject to further WA State Government directions and advice, matches fixtured for Saturday 3rd July 2021 
are planned to go ahead as normal. 
 
 

Subject: COVID-19 (29TH JUNE 2021) 
  
Date: 29th June 2021 
  
Document ID: 42, 2020-21 
  
From: 
 
 
 

David Armstrong, General Manager 
Phone: 9287 5522 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: darmstrong@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Committee, Board, Life Members 

Summary:   Action:   
Teams cannot train or play matches across the four-day 
lockdown period. 
 
Subject to further WA State Government directions and advice, 
matches fixtured for Saturday 3rd July 2021 are planned to go 
ahead as normal. 

Information only. 


